
 
 

 
February 21st, 2022 

 

 

Alexander Sokolov 

School of IT Management 

Russia Presidential Academy of National Economy and Public Administration 

 

 

Dear Professor Sokolov: 

 

Thank you and RANEPA for your continuing partnership in the International Academy of CIO. 

 

And thank you for partnering on the IAC accreditation and certification program. 

 

Congratulations on the 465 School of IT Management graduates and IAC CIO certificate 

recipients from 2016 to 2021. 

 

I have the pleasure to inform you that the International Academy of CIO Accreditation 

Committee has approved your MBA in IT Management Program’s application to renew and 

extend the accreditation for IT management and leadership.    

 

The accreditation is for a period of three years renewing on February 1st, 2022 through January 

30th, 2025.   For reaffirmation of accreditation status after January 2025, IAC will send you 

notification asking for a program update which will be the basis of re-evaluation six months in 

advance. 

 

Thank you for your continued support of IAC and welcome again as an accredited program. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

       

       
 

J.P. Auffret 

President, International Academy of CIO 

 

 

 


